
Please change or pull this legislation.  This is a gross expansion of state power with zero accountability or 
due process.  Think about this:  an exchange student who simply dislikes guns or his host family can strip 
a US citizen of rights, a visiting relative with different political views can strip someone of rights, an old 
flame, even with no contact for 40 years or more can take your rights.  Any vindictive or in the moment 
angry person can hurt a rightful and lawful gun owner.  This is ill conceived and truly disingenuous.  It’s 
wrong, wrong, wrong and likely a money trap for taxpayers to defend in courts.  Please vote no and 
withdraw this bill. 
 
Regards, 
Jim Kemp 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


